Subject: Re: 3pi update / 6pi build Posted by Mabob on Wed, 03 Feb 2021 13:39:41 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Thanks for the in-depth answer again Wayne.

I will proceed with the build and do some testing with and without damping.

Mathias